
Monte Vista Presbyterian Church and Preschool is once again joining Lifewater    
International by collecting coins so that they can build sustainable clean water for 
an under-privileged country. Last year, the church collected over $20,000 of which 
the preschool raised over $500! This was used to build a well and latrine to provide 
clean, safe water to children at a primary school in Uganda! Next week, your child 
will receive a jar to begin collecting loose change. We will have a giant bucket in 
Miss Reese’s office for your child to empty their coins. Then just take the jar back 
home and refill it again. Collections 
will be received until April 3rd. We will be 
talking to your child about clean water 
and how important it is for children to 
drink. For more information about 
Lifewater International, please visit 
MVPpreschool.org/mission/lifewater/. 

Beginning March 16, 2020... 

https://mvppreschool.org/mission/lifewater/

